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Wednesday 14th June, 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Class Trip to Lambeth Music Festival    
 

Throughout the academic year, year 6 have been diligently honing their musical skills under the 
guidance of an external organization (Musictrax). Their unwavering dedication has paid off, as they 

have been invited to participate in the Lambeth Musical Festival on Thursday 29th June 2023 at 1pm. We 

will leave at 9:30 am and be back before the end of the school day. 
 

Further Information 

The Musictrax Festival will take place in the Clore Ballroom which is situated on Level 2 of the Royal 

Festival Hall, Southbank Centre. Parents, carers and guests are invited to attend the concert at 1pm, and 

tickets are not required. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Concerts:  

Each concert will feature several schools combining to create a large band/string orchestra. Children 

from each school will be placed in their instrument sections alongside children from other schools. Each 

concert will include rehearsing and performing core repertoire that demonstrates the musical 
achievements of the participating children.  

 

There is no cost for this trip. 
 

If you would you like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please use the following link to 

register your interest: https://forms.gle/7noxzGL7NQXt7k9M9  Please note that registering your interest 
does not confirm you will be attending the trip. Parents must be DBS checked and will be contacted 

by the school office. 

 
Children will require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from home 

should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles. If you require a packed lunch provided 
by the school, please inform the school Monday 19th June using Scopay (Tucasi). The school will not 

provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do not have a packed lunch will not be 

able to attend the trip. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

Concert Schedule 
(participants)   

Afternoon Concert 
(1.00pm)  

Arrival  10am   

Rehearsal (on stage)  11am -12pm  

Concert   1-2pm   

Dismissal  2.30pm  
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Yours faithfully, 
 

Ms Ali and Ms Kelleher, 

Class 6A and 6K Teachers 
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